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This week in English we have continued to write our own stories, some of which are 

already at least 4 pages long! It has been wonderful to see such enthusiasm for 

writing and great application of Year 5 grammar skills. 

In Maths we have been revising multiples, factors and prime numbers, applying our 

times tables knowledge. 

As part of our project learning, we have been creating our own moving vehicles 

using Lego Wedo and computer programming. It has been a huge challenge as we 

have only learnt how to make parts of models move previously! Perseverance, 

teamwork, curiosity and creativity were all evident!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Read at least five times a week 

• Practise spellings 
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